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Smart Technology. Delivered.” Cedarburg, W1 53012 USA

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, TFB-BLECA
Date: May 31, 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Cummins Inc., to apply to the FCC for a change in
identification as specified under 47CFR 2.933 of the FCC Rules.

This authorization applies to Laird Technologies, FCC ID: TFB-BLECA.
Original Certification Date of: September 25, 2013.

We are aware that Cummins Inc., intends to market the above referenced module under their own FCC
ID: 2APZK-WAMO1

This acknowledgement letter does not grant permission for the FCC, a TCB (Telecommunication
Certification Body) or any other entity to provide Cummins Inc., access to confidential information.

Laird Technologies does not take ownership or responsibility for any modifications or changes Cummins
Inc., may have made to Laird’s certified module. It is Laird’s understanding that Cummins Inc., plan is to
leverage Laird’s existing test data and confidential documents for a module certification and therefore
has taken the necessary ownership for the module and their product certification.

Sincerely,

Thomas T. Smith

Staff Engineer

Phone: 262-421-4986

Fax: 262-364-2649

Email: tom.smith@lairdtech.com
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